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The Right Hon. Chris Grayling MP Page 1 of 1 
Secretary of State for Transport chris.grayling.mp@parliament.uk  
Great Minster House  
33 Horsferry Road  
London Please reply to 
SW1P 4DR lightmareuk@gmail.com  
  
 12 January 2018 
Dear Mr. Grayling, 
 
 

Blinding vehicle lights 
 
 
I append a letter of 12 January addressed to Fran Simpson indicating that based upon 2016 accident data, 
DFT policies and lack of action to curb blinding lights have caused 72,000 additional casualties over the past 
three years. 
 
 
Please may we ask: 
 
1. Why is the DfT ignoring expert medical opinion that blinding vehicle lights are damaging to the eye? 
 
2. When is the UK Government going to ban blinding lights? 
 
 
We look forward to your response. 
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Roy Milnes 

 

lightmareuk@gmail.com  
 

This open letter is published 
at www.lightmare.org 
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